
Updated Submission Guidelines for Authors 

Dear Authors, 

We are pleased to inform you that we have updated our submission guidelines to enhance the 

quality and efficiency of the review process. Please carefully review the changes outlined below: 

1. Manuscript Formatting 

• All manuscripts must be submitted in Microsoft Word format. 

• Use 12-point Times New Roman font, double-spaced, with 1-inch margins. 

2. Plagiarism Check 

All submissions must undergo a plagiarism check using our designated software prior to 

submission. Please include the report with your manuscript. 

3. Reference Style 

Authors should adhere to the latest APA 7th Edition referencing style. 

4. Review Process 

Manuscripts will undergo a double-blind peer review process. Therefore, please remove all 

identifying information from your manuscript. 

We encourage all authors to review these guidelines thoroughly before submitting their work. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to excellence. 

Sincerely, 

The Editorial Team 


